
Can tenants replace the gas fire in their property? 

Tenants requiring to replace their existing gas fire should seek approval 
from Waverley Housing in the first instance and in accordance with the 
Gas Installation Regulations, only GAS SAFE registered companies 
should install the new fire.  It is the tenant’s responsibility to 
subsequently ensure the gas fire is serviced annually. 


